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Second Installment of the Forum on Estate Tax Amnesty Law  
Held at the Philippine Center  

 
Atty. Sean Borja (standing) gives a presentation on the Estate Tax Amnesty immediately after the presentation of Atty. Janine Mesina 
(seated) (Photoby NYPCG) 
 
23 September 2019, New York City –The Philippine Consulate General in New York 
(PCGNY) and Gulapa and Baclay LLP hosted a Forum on the Estate Tax Amnesty of the 
Philippines (Republic Act 11213) on 20 September 2019 at the Philippine Center.  
 
While a forum on the same topic was already held on 23 July 2019, in partnership with the 
Philippine American Chamber of Commerce, Inc., PCGNY decided to have an installment 
considering the paramount importance of this piece of legislation and the “limited-time 
offer” of the amnesty.  
 



For more information, visit  www.newyorkpcg.org  and www.facebook.com/PHConsulateNY 
 
 

 
Following the instructive presentation was a Q & A where Attorneys Sean Borja and 
Janine Mesina addressed the legal queries raised by the audience.For the benefit of our 
kababayans who were unable to attend, the said Forum was also broadcasted through 
PCGNY’s Facebook Live.  
 
All those interested to avail of the amnesty, pursuant to Republic Act 11213, are reminded 
to file the estate tax amnesty return on or before 14 June 2021. END  
 

 
Attorneys Sean Borja (5th from right, front row), JaineMesina (4th from right, front row), and Oliver Baclay Jr. (2nd from right, front row) 
and Vice Consul Tanya Faye O. Ramiro (3rd from right, front row) pose for a group photo with some of the audience, after the conclusion 
of the Forum (Photo by NYPCG) 
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